Ordinance 17178

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Ordinance 17178

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 24th day of October, 2011, at 1:30 p.m.  The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public testimony relating to Ordinance 17178, which adopted findings in support of the moratorium, declared a one-year moratorium on the issuance of public amusement/entertainment licenses for any new music and dance entertainment venues and precluding the establishment of any such venues within the commercial district of North Highline subject to the economic redevelopment special district overlay and required the county executive to transmit within six months a work plan that sets a timeline for the review of (1) impacts from such establishments on the commercial viability of the commercial district and (2) suggestions to preserve or strengthen the commercial viability.
Background

Ordinance 17178 was adopted on August 29, 2011.  A public hearing within sixty days of the enactment of a moratorium and the adoption of findings is required by statute (RCW 36.70A.390) and Section 2.B. of Ordinance 17178.  The October 24th public hearing noticed herein satisfies these statutory and ordinance requirements.  

A copy of Ordinance 17178 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx.
DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 21st day of September, 2011.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

